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Letter  
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
herewith we invite Dr. Igor Kopotin as a research fellow to the History Department of the University of Potsdam. 
He can use our library and he can use one of our offices. Dr. Kopotin will be integrated in our research project on 
military cultures of violence. Furthermore, there is the option for him to teach one or two sessions of our master 
classes in the Master’s Degree War and Conflict Studies. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Prof Dr Sönke Neitzel 

University of Potsdam ∙ Am Neuen Palais 10 ∙ 14469 Potsdam  Faculty of Arts 
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Chair of War Studies 
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